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Please feel encouraged to use and customize the template letter below.  


Dear Editor,

The White House’s FY18 budget proposes to eliminate the Corporation for National and Community Service (CNCS), which funds AmeriCorps and Senior Corps programs that deliver essential services to schools across CITY. This is a short-sighted recommendation that would have an especially crippling impact on SCHOOL DISTRICT NAME/SCHOOL NAME. 

I am a TEACHER/PRINCIPAL at SCHOOL NAME, where # AmeriCorps and Senior Corps members provide critical support to students every day. DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE MODEL AND IMPACT.

I am counting on MEMBERS OF CONGRESS to protect funding for the Corporation for National and Community Service and the results-driven national service programs that are helping students and schools succeed.
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